
Summer 2 

10.06.22 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We welcome you back after a lovely half term break. We hope you enjoyed 

your holidays! We have approached our final term for this academic year.  

We are looking very forward to making this term fabulous and full of exciting 

learning. Every week, we will be sharing our adventures with you, but you 

can also visit our Twitter page @ThornburyPLA.  

Please can we remind you all that school din-

ners are £2.20 per day. We kindly suggest you 

make regular weekly payments of £8.80 to 

avoid the lunch debts increasing significantly. 

Payments can only be made via ParentPay, or 

you can visit your nearest Pay Point.  If you 

need a bar code for Pay Point, please visit the 

Office to collect one. 

If you have any concerns or queries, please 

feel free to contact the Office on 01274 

665812. We will be more than happy to support 

you in the best way possible.  

If your child attends break-

fast club, please can you pay 

via ParentPay. It costs £1 per 

day. Thank you.  

We would like to introduce our new School 
Attendance Manager, Mrs Holland, who will 
be working with us for the rest of this term 
alongside Attendance Officers who manage 
some of our home visits and phone calls. 
Should you wish to discuss or require any 
support in getting your children to attend 
school everyday, please do not hesitate to 
contact Mrs Daddy.   

 

 

Please can we remind all parents 

that under no circumstances, we 

do NOT allow photographs to be 

taken of any children on the 

school premises. Thank you.  



08.06.22 
We celebrated World Ocean Day and explored  the impact oceans have on our everyday lives. 

The  children learnt about the unique roles they play in supporting all life on our planet, and the 

issues threatening these unique habitats and the wildlife within them. They were also treated to 

a yummy ocean themed lunch!  

Tanzila Samun’s visit to Thornbury!  

Our Community Champion assembly was delivered by Tanzila Samun who is a School Governor for 

a local primary school, with a passion for driving change for children in education and working to 

ensure equal opportunities for children from disadvantaged.  

Her purpose was to inspire, raise aspirations and ambitions for our children.  

Children loved it and were definitely inspired. #GreatSuccess 



Uniform selling event (pop-up shop) at Thorn-
bury Primary - 14th June. 
 
On Tuesday 14th June, we are setting up a pop up shop in the main hall be-
tween 3pm and 6pm. This will give you and your child  the chance to try on or even purchase 
your child's school uniform for Sept 22. You will be able to have the full uniform fitting experi-
ence. The full range of branded school uniform and sports kit items will be available in all 
stocked sizes. Portable changing rooms will be available and Stevensons staff will be on hand to 
take measurements and provide advice on sizing. Items can be purchased at the event and taken 
away on the day, or pupils can try on items to check sizes and then order online at a later date. 
Payments are to be made via card. Thank you. 
 

Leadership Thought of the Week  

 

On Monday 13th June,  parents are welcome to come to the main hall at the beginning 

of school and home time to see if your child's missing items i.e. jumper, coats etc have 

been found.  Please access through the hall doors and can we please remind you to 

name all your child's clothing's.  



              “Raising Yorkshire Puddings” 
 

 

Next Parents Support Group details: Tuesday 21st June 2022 

Topic: “Parent & Child Wellbeing/Activity over the summer.” 

The Parent Support Group is an online support group, facilitated by NHS mental health    

practitioners. The group is a safe space for parents to get together, share their experi-

ences and build positive relationships. A different subject is discussed each month and 

parents will receive useful information and strategies around the chosen monthly topic. 

 



Attendance this 

week for each class: 

Rec HCA 92.22 

Rec Mem Fox  87.04 

Nursery PM 73.91 

Nursery AM 91.36 

1 Goodhall 92.59 

1 Darwin 95.79 

2 Einstein 99.18 

2 Galileo 92.59 

2 Mathai  95.24 

3 Matisse 97.32 

3 Kahlo 93.10 

3/4 Dali 88.89 

4 Warhol 92.86 

4 Hockney 94.44 

5 Nobel 97.13 

5 Shaw 91.76 

6 Anderson 87.70 

6 Palmaz 90.60 

6 Singh 

Bhatti 

89.27 

Diary dates for Summer 2  

 14th June - Pop Up Uniform Shop 3pm-

6pm.  

 14th June - 5th Anniversary of the Gren-

fell Tower Tragedy. 

 15th June - Community Champion Simo-

ne Reid is visiting Thornbury to inspire 

our pupils. 

 19th June - Fathers Day.  

We have spaces available for Bhangra club,  get 

your child booked in if they fancy  a bit of lively 

dance! It is £9.00 for the entire session running 

from 13th June to 18th July.  

 

We have recently noticed an increase in chil-

dren arriving to school late. Please remember 

that good punctuality is equally as important 

as good attendance.  

To ensure your child arrives to school on time, 

you can:  

• Help pack their school bag and PE kit the 

night before. 

• Make sure children go to bed on time. 

• Wake up nice and early. 

• Have plenty of time for breakfast.  

• Set off in good time.  

 


